
Wangari Maathai Institute receives Dr.  Francesca Chiesa from 
the Italian Cultural Institute 

 
Dr. Francesca Chiesa and Prof. S.G. Kiama, Director, Wangari Maathai 
Institute 
 
Wangari Maathai Institute for Peace and Environmental Studies 
was honored to receive Dr. Francesca Chiesa from the Italian 
Cultural Institute, Nairobi. Dr. Francesca held a meeting with 
Prof. S.G. Kiama, the Institute’s Director, on potential areas 
of collaborations between the Wangari Maathai Institute, 
University of Nairobi and the Italian Cultural Institute.  
 
Dr. Francesca was also making a follow up on the recently 
donated sculpture by Ms. Chiara Tambani, a Sculptor and author 
of the art work “Gods of Woods: Environment and Human Rights”. 
The sculpture will be officially handed over to the Institute 
soon. 


